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Honda recently mailed to you an important safety recall notice regarding your 2014 Odyssey. The 
notice explains that your vehicle's passenger side curtain airbag electrical harness may have 
been damaged during assembly. In some cases, a damaged side curtain airbag electrical 
harness may prevent the airbag from deploying in the event of a crash, increasing the risk of 
injury. Our records indicate that your vehicle has not yet received the recall repair. Please make 
an appointment to have your vehicle repaired, free of charge, at any authorized Honda dealer. If 
you need help finding a Honda dealer, or do not receive the notice within five days, please call 1-
800-999-1009, and select option 4. Thank you. 


